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NOTICE 
 

A potential quorum of the New Mexico State University Board of Regents may occur as regents 
may attend events that occur during Research and Creativity Week and also breakfast, lunch, 
and dinner gatherings with candidates for president of New Mexico State University from 
Sunday, February 25 – Friday, March 1, 2024. 

No votes, discussion of public business, or other official actions will be taken by the NMSU 
Board of Regents at the gatherings. 

Please contact the Office of the Board of Regents at 575-646-5997 for additional information. 
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